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The Chief General Managers (Telecom), North East Circles I & II, Shri D.P. Singh 

and Shri B.C. Nagaraju called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) 

Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 4th July 2014.  

During the meeting, the Governor advised the senior telecom officers to have a 

foresight planning and implementation programme to meet the challenges faced in 

the State.  

The Governor advised the telecom officers to ensure uninterrupted service to the 

people. He said that many places in the State are yet to have proper road and tele 

communication. A good telecommunication service will be a boon to the people, 

especially in disaster management and medical emergencies.  

The Governor advised them to have proper coordination with the State Departments 

for speedy implementation of their projects.  

Earlier, the Chief General Managers (Telecom), North East Circles I & II, who are 

stationed at Shillong and Dimapur apprised the Governor of the challenges faced by 

telecom sector in the State. 

Secretary to Governor Shri Shurbir Singh and General Manager (Telecom), Itanagar 

Shri G. Nageswara Rao were also present in the meeting. 
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